Dear 3rd Graders,

Welcome to 3rd Gradel We are so excited to meet all of you on September 1st! Included
with this letter is your supply list for the upcoming school year.

Please bring these supplies with you on the first day of school. You will also want to
bring in a healthy snack, your Summer Reading Log, and an independent reading
book.

We hope you enjoy your summer vacation and are excited to start the school year!

Thanks!
The Third Grade Team

Third Grade Recommended Supply List
Central School 2021 - 2022

2 sets of Crayola Washable Markers (broad tip & thin line)
2 packages of pink erasers (not pencil top)

1 box (12 pack) of Crayola colored pencils

1 box (24 pack) of Crayola crayons

1 Heavy Duty pocket folder with fastener insert

Smock for Art (old T-shirt, lakbeled with name)



